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What has been 
worked on in the 
past month? 

Over the past month, my committee and I have been working on 
several campaigns in different areas of our community. The one we are 
working on the most at the moment is our Neighbourhood Bubbles 
campaign which will hopefully come out after the Christmas break. 

Successes from 
the past month 
and any Reps Wins 

Successes from the past month have included our Equalities Lead, 
Faith, writing a brilliant blog post update for the Student's Union News 
and this being posted on the website, which includes lots of information 
about what we had been working on, and what we plan on doing in 
future. 

Plans for next 
month 

Over the next month we will have hopefully released our 
Neighbourhood Bubbles campaign for everyone to use; and then be 
continuing on with more social media campaigns, as well as continuing 
on with our streetlights campaign. 

 

 


